
The Santa Ana Police Officers Association (SAPOA) is dedicated to serving and
protecting the community of Santa Ana. We strive to ensure the safety and well-
being of our residents while fostering positive relationships between law
enforcement and the community we serve.

As part of our ongoing efforts, we publish The Reliable Source (RS), a
quarterly publication exclusively for SAPOA members. The RS provides a
platform for sharing important updates, highlighting current activities,
acknowledging retiring members, and promoting various community events. Every
year during May, the RS annually commemorates the five Santa Ana Police Officers
killed in the line of duty. 

One of the significant initiatives we undertake through the RS is our annual
scholarship program. Each year, we award a $1,000 college scholarship to a
deserving high school student from our local community who shows a
genuine interest in pursuing a career in law enforcement. This scholarship not
only recognizes their dedication and commitment but also encourages the next
generation to consider serving their community as police officers.

We invite you to support the SAPOA and our initiatives by making a donation.
Your generous contribution will enable us to continue providing these valuable
scholarships and fostering a strong connection between our police officers and the
community they serve.

As a token of our gratitude, we will acknowledge your level of support in the RS,
ensuring that your commitment to our cause is recognized by our members and
the broader community.

Your support plays a vital role in building a safer and stronger Santa Ana.
Together, we can honor the legacy of our fallen officers, empower future
generations, and create a lasting impact on our community.

Thank you for your generosity and for standing with the Santa Ana Police Officers
Association.

We appreciate your consideration and support.
Sincerely,
Santa Ana Police Officers Association

For any inquiries or further information, please contact Ernie at
ernesto.conde@santaanapoa.com or 714.612.4961. We appreciate your
consideration and support.
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